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TRAVEL ORDER
No. 67l s.2017 v

TO: : JENITH CORPIS CABAJON, Information O Izcer 01T 3’ 58
SUBJECT: ANOPIO’s conference ,; éﬁ $AUS &)
DATE: August 24, 2017 v

1. Inreference to the letter-request from the office of Association of Negros Oriental Public
Information Officers, received in this office on August 23, 2017, you are hereby directed
to attend the conference with PCOO Sec. Martin Andanar on August 25, 2017, 1:30 PM
at the Dumaguete City Hall

2. Travelling, registration fees and other incidental expenses shall be charged to Division
MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.
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ATI‘]J:R»MS. Jenith Cabajon
o B _Information Officer
Dear Mr. Jimenez,

Greetings from the Philippine Information Agency (PIA) and the Association of Negros
Oriental Public Information Officers (ANOPIO)!

Communications Secretary Martin Andanar is visiting the provinces in the country to
advocate the importance of communication networks in the provinces in bringing the
message of government to everyone.

The move is a manifestation of Presidential Communications Operations Office’s
(PCOQ) desire to provide a platform for coherent and efficient flow of information,
stressing President Rodrigo Duterte’s desire to be connected to communities.

With this, PCOO Sec. Andanar wishes to have a conference with the members of the
ANOPIO on August 25, 2017 (Friday), 1:30 p.m. at Dumaguete City Hall.

In this light, we would like to request your good office to allow your information
officer to attend the conference.

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation all for the best interest of the
province.

Very truly yours, Noted By:

RAFAEL A. DUHAYLUNGSOD NIFER C. TILOS
President PIA NegOr Infocen Manager
ANOPIO 5 /ANOPIO Adviser



